
From: Chaya Korf <chayalek@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, March 20, 2022 1:33:27 PM 
To: Gelber, Dan <DanGelber@miamibeachfl.gov>; Chamberlin, Adrian 
<AdrianChamberlin@miamibeachfl.gov>; Rosen Gonzalez, Kristen <Kristen@miamibeachfl.gov>; 
Samuelian, Mark <Mark@miamibeachfl.gov>; Fernandez, Alex <Alex@miamibeachfl.gov>; Meiner, 
Steven <StevenMeiner@miamibeachfl.gov>; Arriola, Ricky <RickyArriola@miamibeachfl.gov>; 
Richardson, David <DavidRichardson@miamibeachfl.gov>; Rodriguez, Ernesto 
<ErnestoRodriguez@miamibeachfl.gov> 
Subject: Shooting in a Miami Beach Residential Home  
  
[THIS MESSAGE COMES FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL - USE CAUTION WHEN REPLYING AND OPENING 
LINKS OR ATTACHMENTS] 
 
Dear Elected Officials, 
 
We are both residence born and raised on Miami Beach and recently purchased our first home, 1240 
Lenox Ave. I am not sure you are aware but at 4am on Friday morning (March 18th) two bullets from 
what we can only assume is a machine gun ended up through the hurricane impact windows of my 
second floor master bedroom, one in the wall above my bed and the over several inches away from the 
foot of my bed. 
 
How does this happen in an upper class neighborhood where we pay a hefty price to live? How does 
three days go by without us being able to sleep because patrols don’t have the time to spend keeping 
our neighborhood safe because of the influx of spring breakers? How are precautions not taken to make 
sure this never even happened to begin with, such as better lit streets, closures of residential areas? 
 
We was told to have patience and wait for the criminal investigation unit to do their job but let me ask 
you this: Would you be patient if a bullets flew over your head on a random Friday morning? Would you 
be patient if your three kids were sleeping in a room near a shootout? Would you be patient if you 
didn’t hear a thing from your elected officials? 
 
Now I ask you, what do you plan on doing about this? 
 
Sincerely, 
Meir and Chaya Fellig 
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